
 

 

 

 

Sidewalks Phase 3 

Hello Comins Township,  

Hopefully very soon after Spring thaw we will once again be seeing signs, cones, and sidewalk 
construction within Fairview.  We will be working on Phase 3 this year which will be pick up where we 
left off in front of the Fairview Hardware and continue North to the corner of M33 and Church Street. 
From there, we will jump across M33 and work back South from Church Street to the corner and around 
the Fairview Food Market.   This work, we hope, will be completed by end of September.  The remaining 
portions of sidewalk will be completed in 2024.  The overall scope of the plan is still being reviewed and 
revised but the hope is to have all 4 phases completed by the fall of 2024.   

The Township will work very hard to minimize the disruption to daily routines, but we truly appreciate 
your patience as we work to improve the community.   If there are any questions or concerns, please 
reach out to Rob Murphy at the Comins Township Offices.  


